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 General Purposes Board   
   
 Wednesday 8 September 2010 at 3.30 pm   

   
 Present:  Councillors Ahlfeld, Blair (for Fyfe), Brooks, Dorrian, McCallum, McIlwee and 

Rebecchi. 
 

   
 Chair:  Councillor Ahlfeld presided.  
   
 In attendance:  Mr J Douglas (for Head of Legal & Democratic Services).  
   
 The following paragraphs are submitted for informa tion only, having been dealt 

with under the powers delegated to the Board.  
 

   
527 Apologies, Substitutions and Declarations of In terest  527 

   
 Apologies for absence were intimated to the Board on behalf of Councillors Fyfe and 

MacLeod with Councillor Blair substituting for Councillor Fyfe.  
 

   
 There were no declarations of interest intimated to the Board prior to the commencement 

of the meeting. 
 

   
 It was agreed in terms of Section 50(A)(4) of the Local Government (Scotland) Act 

1973 as amended that the public and press be exclud ed from the meeting during 
consideration of the following item on the grounds that the business involved the 
likely disclosure of exempt information as defined in Paragraph 6 of Part I of 
Schedule 7(A) of the Act.  

 

   
528 Application for Street Trader’s Licence:  James  Hagen, Bay Street, Port Glasgow 528 

   
 There was submitted a report by the Head of Legal & Democratic Services on a renewal 

application for a Street Trader’s Licence by Mr James Hagen following receipt of a police 
objection.  The Board heard Inspector Ian Greer of Strathclyde Police in support of the 
objection and Mr Hagen in support of his application. 

 

 Decided:  that the application be granted for three years with conditions as per existing 
licence including annual review of site location with Head of Environmental & Commercial 
Services and Head of Regeneration & Planning.  It was also agreed that the licence shall 
be subject to an additional condition of six months review with Strathclyde Police. 

 

 


